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Streamlined Forensic Reporting 

Streamlined Forensic Reporting (SFR) has received the support of the Senior Presiding Judge 

since its introduction in 2012. I am very pleased to continue that support for this important 

process. 

The latest version of the Streamlined Forensic Reporting Guidance, launched in February 

2022, aims to keep abreast of relevant changes, address risk and ensure compliance and 

consistency of approach nationally across both Policing and Forensic Service Providers to 

ultimately deliver assurance across the whole of the Criminal Justice System. 

I am sure this will assist all those involved in court proceedings to use the SFR process 

effectively. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
THE RT HON. SIR ANDREW EDIS 

SENIOR PRESIDING JUDGE FOR ENGLAND AND WALES 

 


